
St Jude the Apostle –         19th    Sept 2010   

                   Parish Office open Monday to Friday 9.30am to 12.30pm Email judesparishoffice@eircom.net   www.stjudesparish.net  

Recently Deceased  
Harry Deveraux  

Seamus Counihan  

Catherine Ryan  

Tony Duffy  

Sean Mc Gilloway  

Enda Holland  

Ruth Cummins  

Jennie Lonergan  

Rita Tynan  

Annie Crowe  

Kathleen O’Leary  

Evelyn Martin Sullivan  

 

Anniversaries  
Margaret Carty  

Maura Mc Hugo 

Lily Clegg  

Una Miller  

Emma Flavin  

‘May they rest in peace. 

 

Crosscare special collection 

Crosscare Annual Indoor 

Collexction will take place This 

weekend  at all Masses and will 

replace the Share Collection  

The Society of St Vincent de 

Paul Annual Clothing Appeal 

The Society will colllect bags  

of clothing after all the Massses 

this weekend, 

Family Mass 
Our monthly family Mass will 
resume this Sunday 19th 
September at 12.pm  

We invite all parents with 
young children to come along 
and join us for this Mass  
The Family Mass group would 
be delighted to hear from any 
boys or girls from 2nd class and 

up who would like to take part 

in our Monthly Mass if you are 
interested please leave your 
name with one of the Family 
Mass group after our Mass this  
Sunday  
 

 

Financial News  w/e 12th 

Sept  

House to House €855 

Share €1000 
 

 
Our current Pastoral Council’s 
term of office has come to an end 
and we would like to invite 
applications from any parishioner 
who would like to offer their 
services on our new Pastoral 
Council .The new Pastoral 
Council will help the new Parish 
Priest in making decisions 
involving more people in the 
ministries of the parish. Please 
leave your name and contact 
details into the parish office 
before Friday 1

st
 October   or you 

can   email 
judesparishoffice@eircom.net  
with your contact details. 
 

TAIIZÉ MASS 

 
The Taizé Group invite you to join 
with us once again on Sunday 
26

th
 September. Time 7.30pm  

Celebrant: Fr Damian Farnon  
A little information on Taize. 
In 1940 a young Swiss man 
named Roger settled in the tiny 
village of Taizé, France. There he 
offered shelter and hiding to 
political refugees. Particulary 
Jews. At the same time, he 
gathered around him a few men 
of different denominations. This 
was the beginning of a great 
ecumenical community. Here in 
the Parish of St Jude the Apostle 
the Taizé mass is celebrated on 
the Last Sunday of the month 
from September to April, and 
each Sunday in Advent & Lent. 
The Mass is a normal Sunday 
Mass. The mood is set by 
candlelight & quite reflective 
music called Taizé chants which 
help to maintain a 
peaceful,prayerful atmosphere. 
We look forward to seeing you on 
the 26

th
 September  

Please bring a friend. 
 
 
 
 
 

St Jude’s Community Games 

Medal Presentation 2010 

will take place upstairs in 

Faugh’s GAA Club on Sunday 

Sept. 26th at 7pm. All medal 

winners please attend. 

Details ph. 087-9688585  

The Organising Committee 

wishes to thank all who 

contributed so generously to 

their recent Church Gate 

Collection Amount raised 

was €880 Rath Dé Oraibh  

Willington Active Retired  
Annual Healing Mass will 

take place on Monday next 

20th September at 3pm here 

in St. Judes.  All are 

welcome to attend. 

The Local Branch of the St. 

Vincent de Paul wish to 

acknowledge with thanks the 

sum of €1625 taken up at its 

monthly outdoor collection last 

weekend    

The Legion of Mary are 

running a pilgrimage to 

Knock next Sunday 26th Sept 

bus leaving from Firhouse 

Road (Blue Haven Pub) at 

8am. If interested in 

travelling please leave your 

contact name and number 

into the parish office before 
Tuesday 21st Sept. 

mailto:judesparishoffice@eircom.net

